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CBCA Book Week & Book Fair
Monday 21st - Friday 25 August

Dear Parents / Caregivers
Each year across Australia, the Children’s Book Council of Australia (CBCA) brings children and books together celebrating

CBCA Book Week. The theme for 2023 is “Read Grow Inspire”.

Book Fair
Our annual Scholastic Book Fair is held during Book Week. The cost of books ranges from $5.00-$25.00.
Students can purchase books during their library lessons in Week 6. Additional opportunities to purchase are:

Monday 21st, Tuesday 22nd & Wednesday 23rd
8:30-9:00 OPEN — Parents/Carers & Students
1:30-2:00 OPEN — Students only
3:00-3:30 OPEN — Parents/Carers & Students

MyWishList
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Book Fair will be open for viewing during Week 5 library lessons. Students will be provided with the

opportunity to create a ‘Wish List’ form to bring home to parents/carers. Purchasing is optional. S
Parents/carers can prepay online by filling in the back of the Wish List and returning this into the office. || et *
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Book Fair CLOSES at 3:30pm Wednesday 23 August.

K-6 Book Week Parade - Wednesday 23™ August 9:15am

Students are encouraged to dress up as a book character of their choice. Costumes can be made at home from old clothes
and cardboard boxes. In Week 5, book character masks will be sent home for students to decorate and create and can be
worn at the Book Parade. Parents and carers are invited to come and join the fun at our Book Parade.

Some great suggestions:

We look forward to seeing your creativity!

Miss Leon Mrs Bentley
Teacher Librarian Principal




